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BIDDICK PARENT WEEKLY BULLETIN 

A Message from our Assistant Headteacher Miss Moore 
 
This week we had the pleasure of welcoming over 250 guests to our Presentation Evening, the first opportunity we have 
had to host an event of this nature since 2018. 54 remarkable students were nominated for a variety of reasons including 
outstanding academic excellence, sporting success, commitment to charity and fundraising to name but a few! 
Commitment and Excellence are two of the values that form part of our Biddick Way, and the students who received 
awards exhibit both of these values in everything that they do. Listening to staff delivering speeches outlining the 
reasons these students had been nominated was truly inspirational, especially given the disruption that all students 
have faced to their education over the course of the last three years.  
 
Congratulations to all of the students who were nominated – you should all be very proud of yourselves! 
 
Thank you 
 
Miss Moore 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Summer Show 
 This year’s Summer Show is SHREK The Musical Jnr. 
 See poster for more details, you can buy the tickets online using the link below or the QR code on the 

poster, we can’t wait to see you there.  
 https://www.trybooking.co.uk/CMMB 

 

 

 
 

 
 



 

Personal Development Opportunity 
 The BIG Apprenticeship Information Event Thursday 6th July 5pm-7pm 
 East Durham College are hosting a BIG apprenticeship information event on site at Willberby Grove, Peterlee 
 The event will be staffed by the whole workforce development team and trainer/coaches.  
 They will be on hand to discuss any questions around our apprenticeships, how they work and all the key 

information you need to know! 

 
 
Accelerated Reader 
 In order to support your child with their Accelerated Reading and to delve deeper into their progress it is possible 

to login with your child to see their progress.  
 If you login to Accelerated Reader through RM Unify with their details, you will be able to click on the Accelerated 

Reader orange tile. Within this you will find a section labelled 'Progress'. This details the amount of books your 
child has read as well as words to date. It also provides their information about their current level. 

 Over the next few weeks your child will be completing their STAR Reading test so we can understand what their 
current reading level is. 

 Could you set your child with a challenge to reach before the end of the year? 
 If you have any further questions about reading, please contact Mr Brown at brown.c@biddickacademy.com 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:brown.c@biddickacademy.com

